OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS OF MUSIC
11250 ROGER BACON DRIVE, SUITE 2!
RESTON, VIRGINIA 20190-5248

TELEPHONE: (703) 437.0700
FACSIMILE: (703) 437.6312

July 6, 2011

Joseph Herl

Chair, Department of Music
Concordia University, Nebraska
800 North Columbia Avenue
Seward, NE 68434-1599

Dear Professor Herl:

The NASM Commission on Accreditation, at its June 2011 meetings, took action regarding your
institution. A Commission Action Report is enclosed describing this action in detail. If applicable, this
Report will contain any further requests to your institution from the Commission. A copy of the
Commission Action Report is being sent to the individuals listed below, along with a notice of NASM
pelicies regarding strict confidentiality,

Please contact the NASM National Office staff if you have questions or need assistance.

The Commission on Accreditation and the Association appreciate your institution's continuing efforts
on behalf of music, and look forward to working with you to support advancement of the field.

With best regards, [ remain

Sincerely yours,

uel ﬁope

Executive Director
SH:ck
Enclosure

cc:  Brian L. Friedrich, President
Concordia University, Nebraska
Jenny Mueller-Roebke, Provost
Concordia University, Nebraska
Daniel Thurber, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences
Concordia University, Nebraska
Don Gibson, President, NASM
Sue Haug, Chair
NASM Commission on Accreditation
Dan Dressen, Associate Chair
NASM Commission on Accreditation



